March 6, 1959

Mr. Daniel S. Nutterx

Chief Engineer

01l Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear ¥r. Nutter:

4e have received a copy of your letter of March 5, 1959,

to ¥r. George B. Walker of Whyburn and Company in which

you refer to the seepage of gas and water at the plugged
hole site of thw Wood Number I in S14, T 28 N, R 11 W, It

is apparent that the plug%ing job done by the drilling con-
tractor was inadequate. herefore, we advise you that we
have made arrangements with Graystone Drilling Company of
Farmington to drill out the existing plug and to re-plug

the hole. This will be done omn or about the 15% of March.

Very truly yours,

Sierra Del Oro

——— Kelsey Boltz e e

KB:cb

CC: Mr. A. R. Kendrick
0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Mr. George P. Walker
Whyburn and Company

P. O. Box 8156, Station C
Albuquerque, New Mexico







